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Dear Mr Shapps,
I am writing to ask you to re examine. The Development  Consent Order for Stonehenge.

Expectations and responsibilities have changed since 2019 for example ,the Environment Act 2021 . Concern
for the environment and climate change with its ambition to reduce emissions .

Has there been an update on costs ? These big projects are notoriously under costed.

How does UNESCO feel about your present plans? To call it a unesco site you have to have their approval.
Please look again at other possibilities for protecting this impressive and important site
Take cars right away from this site
Christine Hutchinson

Sent from my iPad




